

## Faith. Family. Future. Your Voice Matters.

Dear TC Community,

Things are truly moving at Turlock Christian! As a Board and school leadership team, we're coming together around a shared vision—one that is preparing us for a strong and faithful future.

But we can't do it alone.

TC's strength has always been its people—families, students, alumni, and staff who believe in the mission of educating children to live for Christ. While some voices have chosen to step away and speak critically, we believe it's time to share the *whole* story.

For over 50 years, TC has shaped lives for Christ. Our students have gone on to shine His light in their professions, in their families, and around the world. That story—your story—is what we want to amplify.

"Come and hear, all you who fear God; let me tell you what he has done for me." (Psalm 66:16)

## Will you help?

We want to hear and share your stories. Please take a few minutes to share your family's experience at TC—what it has meant to you, how your child has grown, and why you believe in our mission. Send your uplifting story to **Sheila Taylor** at staylor@turlockchristian.com.

Together, we will continue to build a legacy rooted in: **Faith. Family. Future.** 

With gratitude,

Johanna Fischer
Chair of the Board
Turlock Christian School





